
 
 

 

  

 

1 March 2024 
 
 
Dear Parents and Carers 
 
 
Swimming lessons for Year 5  
Starting Thursday 21st March to Thursday 23rd May   
 
Starting Thursday 21st March, Year 5 will be going to Hutton Moor Leisure Centre every Thursday 
for a swimming lesson. Children will be transported by coach to and from Hutton Moor.  The coach 
will leave Banwell at 1.00pm and will return to school at 2:45pm.    
 
Your child will need to bring their swimming kit, which should consist of a swimming costume (not 
bikinis or long shorts), towel, swimming hat and a drawstring bag to hold it in. If children wear goggles 
they must be prepared to adjust them themselves. All items must be clearly labelled. If your child 
has long hair, please ensure it is tied back and avoid wearing earrings to school on that day. 
 
There will be no cost to the lessons or the transport.  Swimming will take place every Thursday in 
term time until 23rd May 24. 
 
If there are any questions, please contact us. 
 
Kind regards  
 
Mr Davies & Mrs Rogers 
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